
Work continued on the construction site during the hot

summer days. The construction crews have made considerable

progress on erecting the steel framing and installing the roof

layers. After certain steps in the process third party inspectors

have to come on site to make sure everything is done correctly

so that the next step can be taken. We don’t want to waste time

or money in having to redo any of the steps.

We met several times over the summer with our architect’s

interior design professionals to discuss finishes. These include

flooring, tile and color options. We are fortunate to have the

input of people who do this for a living. Choosing finishes that

will wear well and be aesthetically pleasing to all who come to

the Library is tricky business.  

Everyone is very conscious of the quickly approaching end of

summer. Work will continue on the exterior walls so that the

crews can move inside once the weather makes the inevitable

turn to fall and winter. 

We remain on schedule for a Spring 2023 completion and are

excited to watch the progress on the site as the library comes to

life in its new form.
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